
Adult Services Report: November 2024 

- Working with the Library Building Committee on furniture selection. 

-Recorded a new voicemail recording for the main library line now that we are open to the public. 

Collection Development:  

-Collections have shifted some since staff has been allowed back in building so all materials are 

accessible to patrons.   

-Weeding done on Adult Graphic novel collection. 

-We have restarted purchasing Lucky Day items since phase 1 of the remodel is done.  

Meetings/ Webinars/Training Sessions Attended:  

-October 23rd: Staff meeting with Deana and Diane  

-October 23rd: Construction meeting with Miron Construction and Studio GC 

-October 23rd: Library Building Committee Meeting on Furniture selection 

-October 30th:  Construction meeting with Miron Construction and Studio GC 

-November 1st: Staff meeting with Deana, Sarah, and Diane  

 -November 13th: Construction meeting with Miron Construction and Studio GC 

-November 13th: Staff meeting with Deana, Sarah, and Diane  

-November 13th: Meeting with Studio GC about materials for staff office spaces  

-November 13th: Library Building Committee Meeting on Furniture selection 

-November 13th: Building new Tech needs meeting with City of Whitewater IT department and Studio GC 

-November 13th: Whitewater Leads meeting  

-November 14th: One on One  meeting with Diane to update each other on current projects  

 

 


